
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: February 9, 2021 

 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 
 

VIA: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 
 
VIA: Jane Le Clainche, CPA Finance Director 
 

FROM: Dean Mealy, CPPO Town Purchasing Manager 
 

RE: Resolution to Approve a Purchase Order to L.J. Power Inc. for the Purchase of a 
Towable Generator in the Amount of $77,900 and a Project Budget of $85,000, 
Resolution No. 019-2021 

 
DATE: 28 January 2021 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Town staff recommends that Town Council approve a purchase order to L.J. Power Inc. for the 
purchase of a Towable Generator in the amount of $77,900 and a project budget of $85,000. 
 
WHY THIS ACTION IS REQUIRED NOW 

 

The new towable generator will replace asset # 8623, a 1996 Katolight 150Kw generator 
designated as backup power for Town Hall. This unit is not operational nor cost effective to repair 
due to the age and obsolete OEM parts 

 

PURCHASING METHODOLGY  

 

Purchasing utilized the Florida Sherriff Association and Florida Association of Counties Contract 
FSA20-VEL28.0-SPEC 121to secure best pricing.   
 

FUNDING/FISCAL IMPACT 

 

Funding for the Towable Generator will be from the Equipment Replacement Fund.  
 
PUBLIC WORKS REVIEW 

 

This item has been reviewed by the Public Works and approved as recommended. 
 
TOWN ATTORNEY REVIEW 

 

This format has been utilized by the Town in previous recommendations and was approved by the 
Town Attorney.  
 



 
Attachments 
 
cc: Paul Brazil, P.E., Public Works Director 

Eric Brown, P.E., Assistant Director of Public Works 
Chester Purves, Fleet Services Manager 


